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22 March 2019 

Phillipa Duncan  

Team Leader 

Department of Planning & Environment  

Level 2, 320 Pitt Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

 

Dear Phillipa 

Re: Maryvale Solar Farm (SSD-8777) Request for Additional Information 

I refer to the application and Environmental Impact Statement for the Maryvale Solar Farm (SSD-8777). Please find 

below a response to the request for additional information:  

• pitt&sherry confirm on behalf of the proponent that there are no formal waterway crossings on Seatonville 

Road north of the transmission line, however at the location where Maryvale Creek crosses Seatonville 

Road the road has been sealed.  

• pitt&sherry have updated SY17238-P-1 to identify all existing waterway crossings (culverts) as identified 

in a Survey undertaken by Doherty, Smith & Associates.  

• pitt&sherry confirm on behalf of the proponent that any additional water would be sourced from an 

appropriately authorised and reliable supply   

• Please find attached a:  

- Revised drawing SY17238-P1 which was included within Appendix C Traffic Impact Assessment  

- Revised constraints map Figure 1-5 from the EIS  

Should you wish to discuss further don’t hesitate to contact me on 0438 598 793.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Jessica Berry  

Project Manager and Senior Environmental Consultant 

0438 598 793 

 


